
There will be a brief presentation at 6:30 p.m. 

followed by an open house with the steering 

committee and consultant. 

Come and give your feedback on the plan! 

 

The Town of Holland Comprehensive Plan Public Open House 
is free and open to the public and the public is invited to attend. 

 
 

For more information, contact 
Mike Kasprzyk, Holland Supervisor, (716) 537-9443 

Eve Holberg, LaBella Associates, (716) 710-3042 

 


